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ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE: ROCKDALE

TO: THE ROAD USERS OF ROCKDALE, ROCKDALE EXT 1, ROCKDALE EXT 2 AND
ROCKDALE NORTH

Notice is hereby given that the temporary road that was illegally utilized as an access to Rockdale,
Rockdale Ext 1, Rockdale Ext 2 and Rockdale North close to the N4 interchange will be permanently
closed as from the 30 of June 2017.

The road referred to is the gravel road within the Eskom power line servitude via the stream which is
not zoned as a road servitude due to safety reasons.

Ekukhanyeni Street will be used as an access to Rockdale, Rockdale Ext 1, Rockdale Ext 2 and
Rockdale North.

Steve Tshwete Local Municipality apologizes in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused.

For further information, please contact Freddy Mahandana on (013) 2497166.

Yours faithfuily,

ACTIN
S.M MNGUNI
01 June 2017




